
    No         LTR-1000-211721 
 
    Da          : 2018/10/31 
 
    Enc       l: Yes 

To: Mr.A.V.Vostrikov 

       Deputy General Director of Rusatom Service JSC for Operation Support – 

       ATEX JSC Managing Director   

 

Sub: Approving the changes in technical specification 

 

Dear Sir, 

Response to the letter No. 340-01-20/1371 dated 17.10.2018 regarding the TCP sent 

about approving the changes in technical specification, we inform you the followings:  

1- The basis of price calculation of the companies mentioned in the letter is not clear 

and it is not specified that every one of these companies will review which parts of 

the notification. 

2- In the request sent of confirmation, only reviewing and approving notification of 

Technical specification have been requested, not the confirmation of the total new 

version.  

3- According to the article 2 of the attachment 5 of Technical Support Contract, 

reviewing and commenting about operating engineer documents which also 

includes operating procedures, is the duty of the resident experts of technical 

support companies. 

4- Most of the comments mentioned in the notification is of editing kind or mismatched 

with FSAR document and no calculation is required for reviewing or approving 

them. Please find attached the samples of comments.  

According to the abovementioned items, the TCP sent from the Contractor has 

surprised the Principal and is not accepted at all. According to the article 3 of this letter, in 

the Principal point of view, any kind of the price requested from AEP Company for 

reviewing or approving the notification is not approved due to the presence of experts of 

this company in the plant. Regarding other related companies, the aforementioned prices 

are not acceptable according to the articles 2 and 4 of this letter, as well. 

Regarding the abovementioned, we kindly ask you to review the TCP and send it 

again. 

Sincerely yours 

H.Ghaffari  

Bushehr NPP Manager and Managing Director  

 
 Add: Bushehr, P.O.BOX: 75181/111  , Tel:(+98)-77-31119393 ,  Fax: :(+98)-77-31112710 

Email: sec.bnpp@nppd.co.ir 


